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New Study Provides Further Evidence that Employers Need
Talented Foreign National Employees
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A recent report by Envoy Global—which focuses on helping companies sponsor and manage work visas globally—
shows that many employers are offering to sponsor foreign national employees with work visas for permanent
residence (Green Cards). This is further market evidence that we NEED educated, talented foreign national
professionals in the U.S.! Hopefully, critics of the H-1B program (in particular) will take note!
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